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Michelle F. Myatt

From: Wullenwaber, Carl <CWullenwaber@chpk.com>
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 8:28 AM
To: Central Permitting Mailbox
Subject: Re: SHARP ENERGY GAS PIPING PERMIT APPLICATION

Yes, pool heater 
 
 
C. Brooks Wullenwaber 
Service Manager 

Sharp Energy 
17220 US 421 South 
Dunn, NC 28334 
Office:  910.892.8111 
Cell:  910.651.4086 
cwullenwaber@chpk.com 

 

From: Central Permitting Mailbox <centralpermitting@harnett.org> 
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 8:27 AM 
To: Wullenwaber, Carl <CWullenwaber@chpk.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: SHARP ENERGY GAS PIPING PERMIT APPLICATION  
  
This Message Is From an External Sender  
This message came from outside your organization.  
  
What is the gas piping for? Is it for the pool or something else? 
  
  
Sincerely, 
Central Permitting Division 
Harnett County Development Services  

 
(910) 893-7525 ext. 5412 | centralpermitting@harnett.org 
420 McKinney Parkway (physical) | PO Box 65 (mailing) | Lillington, NC 27546 
  
https://www.harnett.org/permits/ 
Privacy & Confidentiality Notice  
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and shall be 
disclosed to third parties when required by statutes. (NCGS Ch. 132) 
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From: Wullenwaber, Carl <CWullenwaber@chpk.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 8:11 AM 
To: Central Permitting Mailbox <centralpermitting@harnett.org> 
Subject: SHARP ENERGY GAS PIPING PERMIT APPLICATION 
  
Please contact our office for payment, 
  
Job is ready for inspection, please schedule. 
  
Thank you, 
  
C. Brooks Wullenwaber 
Service Manager 

Sharp Energy 
17220 US 421 South 
Dunn, NC 28334 
Office:  910.892.8111 
Cell:  910.651.4086 
cwullenwaber@chpk.com 

 

From: corpscanner@chpk.com <corpscanner@chpk.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 8:07 AM 
To: Wullenwaber, Carl <CWullenwaber@chpk.com> 
Subject: Dunn Printer  
  
  

Chesapeake Utilities Corporation (“Chesapeake Utilities”) is an energy delivery company publicly traded on the 
New York Stock Exchange under the ticker symbol “CPK” (NYSE: CPK). Chesapeake Utilities is not, nor has 
it ever been, affiliated with Chesapeake Energy Corporation. This email, together with any attachments, is 
intended only for the use of the party to which it is addressed and may contain information that is proprietary, 
privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this email or its contents is strictly prohibited. If you 
have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by replying to the message, and 
permanently delete this email from your computer and destroy all copies of it. 


